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Request for Extension of Special Temporary Authority to Remain Silent and  
Waiver of Section 312(g) of the Communications Act 

 Centro Familiar Cristiano (“CFC”), licensee of KRUM-LD, Seattle, WA (Facility ID 
67956) (the “Station”) hereby files this request for an extension of Special Temporary Authority 
to remain silent pending completion of the Station’s transition to its new channel 32 facility.  
Additionally, because the Station has been silent for more than one year, pursuant to a waiver of 
Section 312(g) of the Communications Act (see File No. 0000077089), CFC respectfully 
requests an extension of the Section 312(g) waiver.   

The Station suspended operations on June 8, 2018, due to technical difficulties with its 
transmitter (see File No. 0000055393).  The Station was subsequently displaced by the repack of 
a full-power television station following the Broadcast Incentive Auction.  CFC filed an 
application to transition from Channel 24 to Channel 32 (see File No. 0000052230), ordered 
equipment to transition to its channel 32 displacement facility, and paid deposits for the Station’s 
new transmitter.   

Since that time, however, CFC discovered that the original tower could not accommodate 
the Station’s facilities.  A minor modification of the CP was filed to change the tower location 
(see File No. 0000105780).  Time was also needed to craft a particular antenna that would keep 
the Station’s signal out of Canada.  Shortly after grant of the modified CP, CFC ordered the new 
antenna and hoped to receive it and be in a position to build out the facility prior to expiration of 
the current STA on March 24, 2020.  However, CFC has been given an anticipated ship date for 
the new antenna of April 13, 2020 (see attached order confirmation) and expects that it will take 
at least a week for the antenna to be delivered from Pennsylvania to Washington.  CFC therefore 
requests an extension of Special Temporary Authority to remain silent while it awaits delivery of 
the antenna and subsequently schedules a tower crew.  To the extent necessary, CFC also 
requests an extension of the Section 312(g) waiver, as the Station has been silent for longer than 
12 consecutive months.  

Grant of this STA and waiver request would serve the public interest and promote equity 
and fairness.  It would preserve the license of a station that was required to suspend operations, 
and which has been delayed in resuming operations for longer than a year, due to factors beyond 
CFC’s control.  CFC has been working diligently toward securing a displacement facility and 
securing a suitable tower location and has made significant investments in the equipment 
necessary to resume operations on the Station’s displacement channel.  Assuming a timely 
delivery of the new antenna, CFC expects that the Station will be able to resume operations this 
summer.   

 




